
PUBLIC HEARINGS 

 

LOUDON CITY COUNCIL 
July 15, 2013 

 

Public hearings were held before the Loudon City Council on July 15, 2013 in the Council Meeting Room.  Those 
present for the public hearings were: Mayor Judy Keller, Council Members Judy Jones, Lynn Millsaps and Jimmy 
Parks. Council Member Mike Cartwright was absent. Also present were City Attorney Joe Ford, City Manager Lynn 
Mills and City Recorder Stephanie Putkonen. There were five people present for the first public hearing and seven 
present for the second public hearing.  

   

   SETTING THE TAX RATE FOR TAX YEAR 2013 

    

Mayor Keller called the public hearing to order at 7:24 P.M. She called for comments or questions regarding the 
ordinance.  
 
Manager Mills explained that the tax rate proposed was $1.1767 per $100 of assessed value. This rate was the 
certified rate after the reappraisal of property. It should bring in the same revenue on the same properties as the 
previous year. 
 
There being no other comments, Mayor Keller closed the public hearing at 7:25 P.M. 
 

  APPROVING AMENDMENT FOUR TO THE INTERGOVERNMENTAL 

  AGREEMENT CONTINUING THE PLANNING AND COMMUNITY 

  DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT 

 
Mayor Keller called the public hearing to order at 7:28 P.M. She called for comments or questions regarding the 
ordinance.  
 
There being none, Mayor Keller closed the public hearing at 7:29 P.M. 
 
 

 

 
 
_______________________________   ________________________________ 
    Recorder            Mayor      


